Dear TEAL participant:
As the 2011-2012 school year draws to a close, we are interested in hearing from you about your experiences in the TEAL project. We would like to know what went well and what we could have done better to support you as you learned and implemented TEAL strategies in the classroom. Your responses will help us plan for future efforts. We ask that you take a few minutes to complete a short survey; the survey is anonymous. You can access the survey here: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/B7N2RMB
Please complete and submit your responses to the survey by May/June __, 2012. We will provide you with a final copy of the project report sometime over the summer. Thank you for your commitment to and support of the TEAL project.
Sincerely,
-Mary Ann Corley
TEAL Project Director
